
 

Although we are rejoicing about 

opening for worship on June 7th at 

11:00 a.m., there will be no Sunday 

School or Nursery at this time.   

We look forward to the opening of  

Sunday School & the Nursery soon. 
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INSTRUCTIONS FOR SUNDAY MORNING PRAYER, 

WORSHIP SERVICE & WED. BIBLE STUDY: 

1.  Sunday Morning Prayer time: 9:00 a.m.-Join us in 
prayer: by computer: https://zoom.us/j/458320467 
follow instructions to download the zoom software or 
Dial by phone: 1 (346) 248-7799.  When prompted for 
a meeting id dial: 458 320 467#   When asked for a 
personal id dial # to skip (this works much like a 
conference call). 
 
2. If you are over 65 or have an auto immune 
deficiency, or just don’t feel comfortable following the 
guidelines set out in David’s May 21st letter, you are 
encouraged to continue worshipping with us remotely 
in the comfort of your home.  However, since the 
service will not be recorded until our 11:00 a.m. 
service it will not be available on YouTube or 
Facebook until 5:00 p.m. beginning on June 7th. 
 
3. Until the Pastor & Deacons meet on June 10th,  to 
discuss Sunday evening & Wed.Bible Study, David 
will continue to send out a written Wednesday 
devotional by email. 
 

JUNE INFORMATION YOU NEED TO KNOW 

If you have not seen or read Pastor, David 

Atwood’s May 21, 2020 letter regarding the 

resumption of KSBC Church Services and 

Activities, please let me know and I will send you a 

copy.  Our first in-house service will be held June 

7th at 11:00 a.m..  For those who may be unable to 

attend the 11:00 a.m. service, the service will be 

videoed and should be available by 5:00 p.m.  on 

YouTube or Facebook.  

We are postponing Homecoming which was 

scheduled for June 14th. Hopefully, we will be able 

to reschedule it at a later date. 

Vacation Bible School is cancelled for this year. 
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MEMORIAL 

“A joyful heart is good medicine…” 

Proverbs 17:22 HCSB 

 

 

Congratulations 
To 

Dr. Samantha j. (moore) whitten 

 

FOR RECEIVING HER  

DOCTOR OF DENTAL SURGERY DEGREE 

From 

The University Texas Health San Antonio 

School of Dentistry on May 17, 2020 

 

 

 

Proud Parents:                                     Proud Husband: 

George & Jana Moore                            Bryan Whitten 

 

 

 

The Lord bless you and keep you; the Lord make his face shine on you 

and be gracious to you; the Lord turn his face toward you and give you 

peace.                                                                    Numbers 6:24-26 NIV 

 

 

LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU SOON ! 

 

June 21st 

Happy Father’s Day 

Fathers have a special role 

In each young child’s life 

To mold and shape them to become 

A follower of Christ. 

To show them the Father’s heart 

And help them understand 

How God’s love can be their guide 

As they take Him by the hand. 

 

We pray that God will bless your life 

In every little way 

And give you hope to hold on to, 

Especially this Father’s Day 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 God bless you all, 

 David  L. Atwood 

 

Proverbs 3:5-6 

The last time we had a live, in-person Sunday worship service at the Knobbs was March 15th.  

That’s fixing to change.  We will resume worship services at the church on June 7th. 

It will be different for a while; social distancing will be in place, and there will be no Sunday 

school or nursery.  But we will be together!  For those of you who will continue to stay away 

for fear of the COVID-19 virus, we completely understand and respect your concerns. 

I recently read the following Bible verse in my daily Bible study, and it makes me think of the 

upcoming renewal of services in our church family. 

“The Lord will guide you always; He will satisfy your needs in a sun-scorched land and will 

strengthen your frame.  You will be like a well-watered garden, like a spring whose waters 

never fail.”  Isaiah 58:11 

As long as we keep our eyes upon Him, live our lives for His glory, and trust, obey, and serve 

Him, our church family will be like a well-watered garden.  No matter what is going on in this 

world, we can have the faith to know that God is in control and will guard our steps. 

Please continue to pray for each other, for all whose lives have been severely impacted by 

this crisis, and especially for those who have lost loved ones as a result of the coronavirus. 
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• Our World - pray for healing & that the lost will turn to God for salvation  

• Our Nation & Our Nation’s Leaders 

• Our State & Local Leaders 

• Our Pastor & Church Family 

• Those who are now battling Covid-19 

• Those who have lost loved ones due to Covid-19 

• Those who have lost jobs due to Covid-19 

• Pray that we all grow closer to God and experience the peace that only He 

can give.  “And the peace of God, which transcends all understanding will 

guard your hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus.”  Philippians 4:7 NIV 


